Notice of DBS Bank (China) Limited Beijing Jiang Tai Sub-branch

Rename and Relocation
August 10, 2022

Dear Valued Customers,

Thank you for your continued support to DBS Bank (China).

To accommodate our business expansion, the Beijing Jiang Tai Sub-Branch (located at Unit 183,
No. 18 Jiu Xian Qiao Road, Chaoyang District, Beijing) is planned to be relocated to Unit 102-1 &
102-2, 1F, Building 1, No. 6, West Lize Street, Chaoyang District, Beijing on 22" September, and
the new site is planned to open business on 8" October. Meanwhile, Beijing Jiang Tai Sub-
Branch is to be renamed to “DBS Bank (China) Limited Beijing Wangjing Sub-branch”.

If you need to visit our branch to transact business during the transition period, you could go to
our Beijing Branch Outlet located at Fortune Financial Center, other sub-branches in Beijing, or

via our online banking.

Notification for branch relocation and rename will also be communicated via SMS, branch
notice, and the official website of DBS Bank (China) Limited.

For any queries, please contact your Relationship Manager or call our customer service hotline
at 4008208988.

Yours sincerely,

DBS Bank (China) Limited Beijing Jiang Tai Sub-branch



